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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 4:06 PM
To: 'Julia Siudyla'
Cc: Jan Shipley
Subject: RE: Livermore Valley Unified School District, 2900 Ladd Ave-RO00001888

Julia, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Site Characterization Report for case RO0188 is extended to 
October 28, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Julia Siudyla [mailto:jsiudyla@accenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 2:04 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Jan Shipley 
Subject: Livermore Valley Unified School District, 2900 Ladd Ave-RO00001888 
 
Good Afternoon Jerry,  
 
I wanted to give you a quick update on the status of this project. LVJUSD and ACC are ready to implement the 
scope of work outlined in the April 20, 2011 Work Plan submitted and approved by your office. In gearing up 
for the drilling I was only able to get the drilling contractor (Greg Drilling) to give us a time slot from 
September 12-19, 2011. They are estimating that the drilling is going to take six days. I do not want to break up 
the drilling schedule. 
 
The deadline you gave us for the site characterization report is September 28, 2011. With the drillers 
availability limiting the start date to September 12, 2011, ACC is requesting a one month extension for the 
completion of the site characterization report. Please let me know if this is acceptable.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Julia Siudyla 
Project Geologist 
Environmental Division Director 
ACC Environmental Consultants 
7977 Capwell Drive 
Oakland, CA 94621 
 
ph: 510-638-8400 x110 
Cell: 510-773-0752 
fax: 510-638-8404 
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jsiudyla@accenv.com 
 

 


